## Hoosick Falls Central School A The Company of the

Kenneth A. Facin Superintendent of Schools P.O. Box 192 Hoosick Falls, New York 12090 Phone: (518) 686-7012 Fax: (518) 686-9060 Pamela Hatfield Business Administrator Pamela Cottrell District Clerk

Dear Parents and Guardians:

August 2010

Throughout the school year, our teachers may be taking pictures or video of their students and themselves for various purposes. We periodically take photos of students here at school participating in school programs and assemblies such as Kindergarten Orientation, Morning Program, awards assemblies, athletic events, ceremonies to honor students, etc. These photos may be used on the school district website or sent to the newspapers for publication. The Elementary and High School also produce their own yearbooks with classroom photos, candid photos, and individual photos of students. In addition, teachers are required to submit videotapes of classroom lessons in order to obtain permanent certification from New York State. These activities positively promote our school and help ensure that our students are more empowered about their school and themselves.

Please fill out the form below and return to the appropriate office if you <u>do not</u> give consent for your child's image to be used for the purposes mentioned above. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,
Patrick J. Dailey
Elementary Principal

Sincerely,

Stacy A. Vadney
High School Principal

## PICTURE/VIDEO

tudent Name:	Grade:
	<i>‡</i>
Ceacher Name:	
arent/Guardian Name (please print):	
	•
arent/Guardian Signature:	